


July 2, 2012
Elizabethtown Board of Education:
The Helmwood Heights Elementary PTO wishes to inform you that they are raising funds to purchase a second playground for Helmwood along with adding some new pieces to the existing playground.  The new playground will focus on building upper body strength along with climbing activities.  
Currently, PlayMart and Miracle are the two companies they are looking at purchasing the equipment from.  They have examined other playgrounds installed by the companies and are excited about the purchase of the new equipment.
They have saved a portion of the cost and have a community donor as well.  The attached Fund Raiser Approval Form will also go towards the purchase of the new equipment.  The PTO hopes to have enough funding to purchase the new playground and have it installed by this fall.  The additional pieces for the existing playground will come as funds are present.
The PTO in cooperation with Helmwood Heights staff would like to request this additional fund raiser for the 2012-2013 school year.
Respectfully submitted,
Michelle Hart,
Principal, Helmwood Heights
